Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to express my dismay at the proposal to build on Jessel Green. It is an asset to the local community and I do not believe that all other avenues have been exhausted in terms of sites on which to build.

Loughton has already been allocated more than its fair share of housing in the Local Plan in comparison to other areas. 154+ homes to be built on Jessel Green also shows a lack of concern for our opinion as residents. If there truly is no other option than for Loughton to take on more housing, I would suggest you re-visit the option of the site of the old Lucton's Field in Borders Lane. This site is practically wasteland anyway, as opposed to Jessel Green which is in constant use as a recreational space.

Yours faithfully

Lee Burdekin